
 
 

peterboroughtoday.co.uk                                     nationalworld.newsprints.co.uk 

 
FIRST CLASS SOUVENIR ISSUE 
THURSDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
The Peterborough Telegraph is delighted to be bringing back our special ‘First Class’ souvenir 
edition on 1st February 2024, marking your son or daughter’s all-important step up to primary 
school. 

 

The special supplement will feature full colour photographs of Reception classes from schools 
across the Peterborough area, taken by our photographer. I am sure you will agree that this will 
be popular and we are delighted to be able to offer you the chance to purchase copies of the 
newspaper.  

 

You can purchase copies via our contact centre on 0330 403 3004 or via our partner website 
peterboroughtel.eventbrite.co.uk at cost of £3.60 per copy (including P&P) before 28th January. 
Please note that website orders are subject to additional fees which are charged by Eventbrite.  

 

Copies will be posted via Royal Mail 24 - great for family members living further afield or if you 
don’t want to trail to the shops. The souvenir edition will be on sale in all good local retail outlets 
and supermarkets from 1st February at the normal cover price of £1.90. 

 

Our customer services team are available 9.30am - 4.30pm Monday to Friday and website 
orders can be placed until 11pm on 28th January 2024. 

 

If you do not want your child to appear in the photograph, please contact your school office. 
Photographs will be published in paper, on our website and available to purchase online from 1st 
February 2024.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Julie Levitt 
Peterborough Telegraph 
 
 

https://www.peterboroughtoday.co.uk/subscriptions
https://nationalworld.newsprints.co.uk/first-class/2023/peterborough-telegraph/
http://peterboroughtel.eventbrite.co.uk/

